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President        Dean Brekke 

Vice-President  Holly Priestley 

Secretary            Sue Maroney 

Treasurer           Allison Collins 

Member-at-Large Charles Han 

 
    Next HOA Board meeting: 

      Thursday, August 15th at 

                    6:30 P.M. 

                    Via Zoom 

 

BUDGET NEWS: Our budget looks good and it is running in the black. 

SOCIAL:  Adopt-A-Street next clean-up on Saturday, August 3rd, early in the 

morning.  Next social event is planned for October 26th – watch for more details.  

Holly will be working with the committee, to support Dean with taking over the 

presidency. 

 

LANDSCAPE/IRRIGATION/LIGHTING: A solar light will be placed at 42nd and 

Bloomfield.  Trees on Charter Oak were trimmed rather than removed.  Concrete 

edging in the pool area is done.  Down lighting will be installed along walk-way to 

the tennis courts. 
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SEVERAL REMINDERS: Please be careful when parking on the street and 

do not park on the sidewalk.  It is difficult, as the sidewalk is banked, but, 

please, take note of how you are parked.  Also, fruit was to be off your 

trees by April 30th.  Please take care of the fruit so the roof rats have no 

reason to remain in LH.  Thank you. 

 
 

AND, LASTLY:  We realize it is summer, but if you are able, please remember the monthly HOA meetings. 

Tonight, we had 10 people present – Elan, HOA Board and 3 residents.  This is your community and your HOA Board 

meets and works all year to keep Las Haciendas comfortable for all of us. 


